
Friends enjoy talking 
while they walk to school.



Cars park in front of the 
school and make it difficult 

to cross the road safely.



Pupils have fun biking 
to school together.



The School Crossing Patrol 
helps people to cross the 

road safely.



Cars travel too fast on 
the roads close to school.



More people would cycle 
to school if there were 

better cycle paths.



There is a safe storage 
area at school for bikes 

and scooters.



Footpaths are narrow/
muddy/dark which makes 

the walk to school difficult.



A pelican crossing helps 
people cross the road 
safely close to school.



Parents use ‘Park and Stride’ 
– parking away from the 

school then walking the last 
few minutes into school.



Lots of pupils walk 
to school.



Lots of pupils bike 
to school.



Lots of pupils scoot 
to school.



Lots of pupils travel 
to school by bus.



Most families share car 
journeys with other families 

so fill all the car seats on 
every journey – Car Share.



Most families travel to 
school with only their 
own family in the car.



There are more cars on 
the school run when 

it is raining.



Cars park on the 
yellow zig zag 

‘School Keep Clear’ 
markings.



Pupils don’t feel safe 
riding their bike to school 

because there is too 
much traffic.



Pupils find it difficult to 
find a safe place to cross 
the road close to school.


